
YOUR UNION 
 

 
Authorised and printed by Wayne Wood, Branch Secretary.  
102 East Parade, East Perth. www.asuwa.org. 9427 7777 
2023 edition 
 

ASU MEMBER BENEFITS 
2023 
 

WWW.ASUWA.ORG 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
 

Your union offers two scholarships for the children of financial 
members on an annual basis. 

 

ASU Scholarship: 
 
The ASU Scholarship is offered to students 
who have completed year 10 to assist them 
with education costs in the years 11 and 12 
(state schools or independent). 

The scholarship provides $500 for each of 
the two years and is awarded at the 
commencement of year 11. The applicants 
must be 17 years of age or younger on the 
31 December 2024. 

To apply for this award, a written 
application should be made including the 
student’s scholarly achievements to date 
and their aspirations for the future. 

Please ensure your name and membership 
number is included on the application, too. 

Godfrey Wignall Scholarship: 
 
The Godfrey Wignall Scholarship is for 
$1000 to assist with the scholarship 
winner's tertiary education.   
 
This prize is awarded to the applicant who 
has achieved the highest TER result in 2023. 

To apply for this award, please supply a 
copy of the student’s TER along with your 
name and membership number. 

 

 

To be eligible for either of these scholarships, the applicant must be the child of a financial 
member of our union and not in receipt of any other scholarship. 
 

Submissions should be emailed to branch.secretary@asuwa.org or posted to PO Box 8208, 
Perth Business Centre, Perth WA 6849. 

 

Applications close 5pm, 31 January 2024. 
 

If you require any further information, please contact the Member Services Centre on  
9427 7777 or 1800 064 657. 
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